
To: North Dakota Legislative Assembly staff 
Re: SCR 4104 
From: Carrie Lewis 
Date: February 8, 2023 
 

Dear Secretary of the Interior and Director of the National Park Service, 

North Dakota has only 1 herd of wild horses in the entire state. They are iconic and worth 
saving. 

Please manage these horses in a safe and humane way that preserves their genetic bloodline 
and ensures the long-term health and viability of the herd. 

Preserving them provides a sense of pride for locals and tourists to enjoy (who bring dollars the 
state). Eradication brings only shame to you, the ones making the decisions, and to all involved. 

Thank you for listening to my comments, 

Carrie Lewis 
938 Elm St SW 
Albany, OR 97321 


